
 

Home Learning - Week 13 

This week we have read the story of the Nativity in preparation for our 

Nativity Performance. 

 We have read, listened to and watched the Nativity story.  We acted it out in sequence using 

small world and sequenced pictures in order to retell the story. 

 We have explored subtracting numbers from 10. 

 We learnt the digraphs ch, sh,  and practised writing cvc words using these sounds. 

 Discussed whether it is more important to give or receive presents? 

 Continued to practise for our Nativity Performance. 

 Created our own Christmas cards and snowman decorations. 

Home Learning Task: 

  Collaborative Codden Class Christmas Tree – We plan to make a collaborative 

Codden Class Christmas Tree next week!  Please decorate the Christmas tree that your child has 

been sent home with and bring it back to school next week for us to put together next week! 

Notes/reminders… 

There will be no PE next week for the rest of this half term due to Christmas Events taking place. 

Christmas Craft Workshop – Thursday 12th December  9-10am 

Parents are invited to join in with some Christmas crafts and activities in Codden and Taw classes and 

try to complete our Elf Challenge.  (Due to numbers and ratios this session is only for children who 

attend Pre-School on Thursday). 

 

Nativity Costumes – Please bring your named costumes for the Nativity into school on Thursday 12th 

December in a named carrier bag. 

 

If your child would like to take part in the PTFA Christmas shop event please bring in a named carrier 

bag on Monday to take the gifts home in. 

Wishing you a restful weekend. 

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 

 


